NASCONA

PR REPORT
8/4/2019

	Good morning everyone.  This is my first report as the Area PR chair for NASCONA.  I will be e-mailing this report to the Area Recorder as soon as I have signal.
I have very little to report except that I have gotten a copy of the PR handbook, and am reading it.  I also have received a bag of other material from the previous PR chair, and am going through it also.
	I am in the process of assembling members who are willing to be of service on the PR sub-committee, and so far have a couple of addicts who are willing to participate.
	I look forward attending the next HASCONA PR sub-committee meeting to see if and how we can better coordinate our efforts.
	Also I will be attending the next RSC meeting in McAllen next week.  This will allow me to connect with the Region PR chair, and other Area PR chairs.
	Are there any questions or suggestions?

	Thank you for allowing me to be of service.
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